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On December 22,2000, MCI WorldCom Communications, Inc. (“WorldCom”) filed with 
this Commission a request for approval of portions of a “Negotiations Agreement” executed 
between WorldCom and Verizon Services Corp. (“Verizon). By letter dated August 27, 2001, 
WorldCom and Verizon requested that this docket be closed because, while the parties disagree 
about the nature of the negotiations agreement, there is no existing dispute between the parties about 
the continuation of the operational effectiveness of the agreement that had expired between the 
parties. The parties have advised that should a dispute arise in the future, the Commission will be 
duly notified. 

Therefore, because the Commission does not need to take any hrther action in this matter, 
pursuant to Section 2.07.CS(d) of 
complaint be withdrawn and the 

Manual, staff requests that this 

CC: Docket file 


